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Tim Collins

From: Adam Garland <agarland@murrayriver.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 12 July 2016 11:40 AM

To: Tim Collins

Cc: .Wakool Shire Trim; jeremy@hawesandswan.com.au

Subject: PP_2015_WAKOO_001_01 - Request to extend completion of PP

Dear Tim 

 

Reference is made to Planning Proposal Number : PP_2015_WAKOO_001_00. – Rezone land and amend Land 

Acquisition Map to identify land affected by the realignment of Swan Hill – Moulamein Rd. 

 

A gateway determination was made with respect to this Planning Proposal by the Department of Planning & 

Environment on the 15th July 2015 with a timeframe for completion of 12 months from the week following the date 

of the Gateway Determination. 

 

The Planning Proposal has been on public exhibition, however has not been reported to the newly amalgamated 

Murray River Council, and therefore an extension of time for completion of the PP is requested. 

 

Should you have any questions in relation to this matter please make contact with Council’s consultant town 

planner Mr Jeremy Swan who can be contacted on jeremy@hawesandswan.com.au or 0438 398 079. 

 

Regards 

 

 

Adam Garland 
Manager Health & Building 

Murray River Council 
Barham Office 
P  03 5453 3200 F 03 5453 3122 
M 0458 023 661 
E  agarland@murrayriver.nsw.gov.au 

 

 

 

 

Attention: 
The information contained in this message and or attachments is intended only for the person or entity to 
which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material.  Any review, retransmission, 
dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or 
entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender 
and delete the material from any system and destroy any copies.All email received and sent by Murray 
River Council may be monitored to protect the interests of Council.  

Thank You. 
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